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Ycu have contacted the Gender Dysphoria Program at Stanford and 
expressed an interest in entering our program. The first step which 
must be completed prior to evaluation by our staff is to fill out the 
attached patient summary sheet and return it to us. 

Please answer all of the questions and be completely honest and 
frank with your answers. The questions are straight forward. There are 
no tricks or correct answers. We are simply attempting to learn about you 
and your needs so that we can be of optimum assistance to you in living in 
the gender role of choice. Whatever you write will be held in strictest 
cinfidence. The information you provide will be rsleased to no one except 
to other professionals and then only at your written request. Your thoughtful 
cooperation will help us to help you. 

Also included is an information sheet which outlines the Stanford 
Program. 

You should be aware that all persons whether or not they have cross­
lived prior to undergoing evaluation at Stanford must be involved in our 
program for a minimum of a year prior to final consideration for surgery 
and demonstrate during the trial �eriod that they can live successfully in 
the gender role of choice. 

If you have further questions, please contact me. 

Sincerely, 

�;� 
Gender Dysphoria Program 

       
     




